The Final Week
As we finish out this crazy rollercoaster of a year I would like you to reflect back. Don’t worry this is painless. If you would please answer the following questions and email them back to me. Make sure you do not hit reply all. 

1. What is one positive from being in quarantine?
1. What is one negative from being in quarantine?
1. If you go back and do quarantine life again, what would you change?
1. What do you think will happen in August in regards to school?


I hope that you all enjoyed my class. When I think back to this year it was by far my favorite year! Not because I had a baby (okay that is a big part) but I got all of you in my class. I hit the lottery with you all. Every single one you made my classes special. Even if you sat there quietly, I appreciated you in my class or if you annoyed me (4th period, you know who you are, wink wink) I still appreciated you in my class. It was a great dynamic! I wish we could do this year over for many reasons! Even though I am leaving the Creek I will always be thinking about you. Your classes will now be part of my stories that I tell my new classes. If you would like to keep up with me, please follow me on youtube (KatieLaCoste) and on Instagram teach_lacoste. 

On Thursday at 2 I will be having my last Zoom. Please attend. We will finally be playing the most dreaded game ever, KAHOOTS! It is a 30 questions trivia game. Look out for the information!! I would love to see as many people possible! I am doing it later in the day so you all can sleep in. If 2pm is still too early for you all please set an alarm. There will be no Zoom on Wednesday. 

Also locker day for you all is June 2nd. I will be there all day!!!!!!! I will also be there on June 1st. Make sure you see me. We are not allowed to touch or take close up selfies but you betcha I will bring my selfie stick and we can take far away selfies!!! If you checked out any textbook, especially mine, please bring back.


Love you all!!! 
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